
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Roxana Village 
Board on July 21, 2025 at 6:15 p.m. at Roxana Village Hall, located at 310 North Central 
Avenue, Roxana, Illinois, to consider a new Comprehensive Plan for the Village. All 
persons interested are invited to attend the said hearings and be heard.   
 
If you have questions concerning the proposed items, please contact the Village of Roxana 
at 618-254-0345 or 310 North Central Avenue, Roxana, IL. Dated this 1st day of July, 2025.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marty Reynolds 

Village President 

 

 

Kristi Carter 

Village Clerk 


